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January 12, 1979 

Dear Don: 

Thank you for your speedy response to my letter. 

I shall make the necessary changes in our 

record~ here for you. 

As Dr. Hester does not yet have a separate box 

number for our project, we are still using Mr. 

Masson 1 s. It is as follows: 

Dr. Thomas R. Hester 
c/o Mr. John Masson 
P. O. Box 527 

• Belize City, Belize 
CENTRAL AMERICA 

Am looking forward to meeting you. 

Sincerely, 

Karen \!Jest 


